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The Formentera Council's mobility department announces the coming round of competitive
exams to obtain a local taxi permit. Interested parties can sign up until January 17, 2019 in
person at the OAC (“Citizen's Information Office”), carrer Ramon Llull, 6, in Sant Francesc, or
online via the OVAC.

  

The conditions of participation can be viewed in the mobility office area of Council's website ( w
ww.consellinsulardeformentera.cat
) and at this 
link
. Two rounds of exams are planned: on February 6 and March 27. A ten-day period of
registration for the second round will begin on February 20.

  

Department head Rafael González described the goal as “making sure our local taxi service has
got qualified individuals for the 2019 season”. Results of the preliminary round of registration will
be posted to the administration's bulletin board.
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